UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Carlsbad Field Office
620 E. Greene St.
Carlsbad, NM 88220-6292
Tel. (505) 234-5972
Fax (505) 885-9264

=CEIVED

IN REPLY REFER TO: 1310 1)
NMLC032339B . February 27, 2008 H FEB 2 £ 2067
i 0BBS OCD
To: Field Manager (060) 10-025- no¢3
From: Field Manager (080)

Subject: Well Abandonment, MLMU No. 250 located 660’ FSL, 1980’ FEL, Section
10, T. 24 S, R. 37 E., Lea County, New Mexico

The subject well and location have been inspected, and found to be in compliance with
stipulations for final abandonment.

Please contact Jim Amos at (505) 234-5909 if you have any questions.



United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Carlsbad Field Office
620 E. Greene St.
Carisbad, NM 88220-6292

In Reply Refer To:
3162.4 (NM-080)
NMLC032339B February 27, 2008

OXY USA Incorporated
P. O. Box 50250
Midland, TX 79710-0250

Ladie;s and Gentlemen:

On February 27, 2008 the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) completed a field examination of the
abandoned MLMU No. 250, located 660’ FSL and 1980’ FEL in Section 10, T. 24 S., R. 37 E., Lea
County, New Mexico. As of this notice all final abandonment requirements have been met.

Submit a Final Abandonment Notice, Form 3160-5 Sundry Notice, original and five copies. The
report should state that all requirements have been met for final abandonment.

If there are any questions please call Jim Amos, Supervisory Environmental Protection
Specialist, at (505) 234-5909.

Sincerely,

James A. Amos
Supervisory Environmental
Protection Specialist



